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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 11:34 AM
To: Vic Cordiano
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Nickalus  Holmes; Brandy Butler
Subject: RE: DN 05570-2017

Per your email DN 05570-2017 in Docket 20180009-EI, which was declassified on 
12/29/2017, will be shredded.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
acharles@psc.state.fl.us  
850-413-6826 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 11:27 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: DN 05570-2017 
 
Angela,  
 
DN 05570-2017 is no longer needed because it was not entered into the hearing record. Therefore, upon your receipt of 
the document, would you please shred it? 
 
Thanks, 
 

Victor “Pep” Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineering Specialist II 
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590 
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